
[SCHOOL LETTERHEAD] 
 
 
[DATE] 
 

Dear [SCHOOL] Parents: 
 

Justice For All is a Wichita, KS based organization that seeks to move the typical 
heated debate concerning abortion to a reasoned and compassionate dialogue utilizing a 
Christian world-view.  David Lee, the Executive Director, of Justice For All (JFA), annually 
makes presentations to Christian high schools across the nation (see enclosed JFA flyer 
for more information). 
 

In addition, JFA regularly makes presentations at Summit Ministries and at the 
Focus on the Family Institute, both located in Colorado.  Justice For All has received 
endorsements from pastors like Tommy Nelson of Denton Bible Church in Denton, Texas.  
You may be familiar with Tommy’s marriage seminar, The Song of Solomon. 
 

Our alumni students report that college campuses across the nation, including 
Christian colleges, are full of cultural challenges to their faith. This includes issues such as 
bioethics, abortion, and homosexuality.  JFA encourages Christians to move away from 
debate toward dialogue in order to more effectively share Christ with those opposed. 
 

David will be presenting an overview of the JFA Exhibit program to [SCHOOL] 
students on [DATE & TIME].  Please be advised that this presentation does include 
graphic pictures (2 of racism, 2 of abortion and 1 of Jesus’ crucifixion).   
 

Since the presentation includes graphic pictures, I strongly encourage you to 
attend a JFA Parents Meeting on [DATE, TIME & PLACE] to see and hear what will be 
presented to our students on [DATE].  Alternate arrangements will be offered to parents 
who do not want their student[s] to view the very brief graphic portion of the JFA 
presentation. 
 

If you have additional questions prior to the parents’ meeting, please don’t hesitate 
to call me at the school [PHONE NUMBER], or to phone David Lee at JFA’s office 
(800.281.6426). 
 

In Christ, 
 
 
[NAME & SIGNATURE] 

 


